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We are Writers 

This term, we will be looking at an alternative 

version of Little Red Riding Hood and discovering 

how many ways we can finish a sentence. We will 

be learning how to use exclamation marks and 

question marks in our writing.  

For our non-fiction unit, we will be learning how to 

write persuasively by writing a letter to the three 

little pigs. 

Our handwriting lessons will continue to focus on 

letter formation of upper-case and lower-case 

letters. 
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Dates for the diary:   
-Parent Forum 4 – Monday 27th February  
-World book day – Friday 3rd March 
-Science Week – 10th – 19th March  
-Science Fair – Tuesday 14th March (15:30 – 15:45) 
-Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March 
-PTFA Spring picnic – Thursday 30th March 
-Last day of term - Friday 31st March  
-Term 5 starts - Monday 17th April 

 

General reminders 
 

• Please ensure the children have a water bottle 
in school every day. These should contain 
water, rather than juice.  

• Please remind children not to bring in any 
toys, stationery, personal items from  
home as they can get lost or broken.  

We are Scientists 

As Scientists, we will be learning about different materials 

and how we can describe their properties. We will have lots 

of time to explore different materials and discover which 

ones are suitable for certain jobs and why. 

 

 

We are Artists 

In our Art learning we will be looking at how we can 

mix paint to create different colours. 

 

 

We are Geographers 

As we start to see the signs of Spring emerging, we will 

be putting our Geographer hats on to observe the 

changes and compare what has changed since Winter. 

We will continue adding writing our class ‘Season 

Books’ which we add to as each new season arrives. 

 

 

 

 

This term we will also be… 

Athletes  

We will be working on our ball skills and our balancing 

skills this term. We will be focusing on how we can be 

creative with our bodies in our PE lessons. 

 

Designers 

We will use our Scientific knowledge of materials to 

help us to build structures. 

We are Self-Aware Citizens  

During our Friday afternoon PSHE lessons,               

we will be focusing on relationships. We will be 

learning about relationships with family, friends and 

even people who help us. We will be using our 

diamond power to try and solve friendship issues 

ourselves, when we can. 

 

 

We are Mathematicians 

In Maths we will be learning about additive structures 

and writing simple equations to represent them. We 

will be learning addition and subtraction facts within 

10. 

We will be continuing to work on our reasoning skills 

and understanding why something is correct or 

incorrect and how we can justify and prove our 

answers using mathematical language.  


